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United States Regulatory Commission
Attn: Ms. Jean Trefethen

U.S. Regulatory Commission

District of Columbia

January 10, 2018

Re: Request for Comments on the Draft Environmental
Assessment for the Marsland in situ Uranium Recovery
Project License Amendment Application
(Docket Number: 40-8943)

Dear Ms.Trefethen:

In response to your request, the above reference project has been reviewed by staff of this office

to identify areas that may potentially contain prehistoric or historic archeological materials. The

location of your project has been cross referenced with the Comanche Nation site files, where an
indication of “Ne Properties” have been identified. 1AW 36 CFR 800.4(d)(1)).

Please contact this office at (580) 595-9960/9618) if you require additional information on this
project.

This review is performed in order to identify and preserve the Comanche Nation and State
cultural heritage, in conjunction with the State Historic Preservation Office.

Regards

Comanche Nation Historic Preservation Office
Theodore E. Villicana ,Technician

#6 SW “D” Avenue , Suite C

Lawton, OK. 73502
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